
M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 
  

July 15, 2021 
  
To:                   DeKalb County Board of Commissioners 
    
From:              Robert Patrick, District 1  
                        Board of Commissioners  
 
Subject:         Mid-Year Budget Review Project Requests: County Website Update  
    

 
  
As part of the mid-year budget review, District 1 would like to request the Board of 
Commissioner and County Administration to consider the following project for the FY2021-
2022 budget.  
 
 County Website Update: Begin a discussion  regarding the county website to determine 
 areas that need updating as well as more efficient layout.. 
 
 
   


